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Dear Snate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildfire: 

 

I oppose SB 769. 

 

Hunting cats with dogs is just plain cruel. We already have guns with long range 

sights. We know we can kill cats that without dogs.  

 

Perhaps instead of death to these animals, you might consider Wildlife Corridors 

where wild Animals could move freely without roads, hunting or other impediments. 

With a north/south wildlife corridor connecting Oregon to California, Washington and 

Canada, wild animals might have the spaces they need to hunt other wild animals, 

and leave our domestic livestock alone. 

 

I oppose SB 769. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Wish 

Hood River, OR 


